
MEDICAL AND HEALTH RECRUITMENT BOARD, ASSAM 
ACMR Building, Near Office of the DME, Six Mile, Khanapara, Guwahati-781022 

 
No. MHRB/21/ID/2019/1198                         Dated Guwahati the 25th March, 2022 
 

Notice regarding e-admit card 
 

It is for information of the candidates appearing in the written test for the posts of Inspector of Drugs 
under Commissioner of Food Safety and Drug Administration, Health & Family Welfare Department, Government 
of Assam, on 3rd April, 2022 that, the e-admit cards issued on 25th March, 2022 have been cancelled due to 
technical reasons. 

Candidates are requested to download the e-admit cards to be issued again on 27th March, 2022. 
The inconvenience is regrated. 

 
Sd/- 

Secretary i/c 
Medical and Health Recruitment Board, Assam 

 


